Dear Parents and Carers,

Yours Faithfully.

Next week, from 15 - 19 June, we will be celebrating our Diversity Week in school.

On Wednesday 17 June we will be celebrating our Cultural Diversity Day. Children may like to wear traditional or favourite clothes on that day. It would be fantastic if parents and carers were able to send in finger foods from different cultures for other children to taste.

During the week, it would be a great opportunity for parents or carers to come into school to read or tell a story to a group of children, especially stories from other cultures, or in other languages. If you would like to, please inform your child's teacher, or Mrs. Goodwin or Ms. Osmond.

I would like to come into school to share a story. A good day for me would be
Signed
Parent of